
 
 

ATTENTION SENIORS: 
 

COLLEGE ON-SITE ADMISSIONS 

DAY 

November 14th, 2024 in the Library 
 

Smithtown East will be inviting admission 

representatives to meet with our seniors and review 

their transcript and application.   

In most cases, they will make the admission decision 

for the fall of 2025 on this date. 

 

The following colleges will be attending: 
L.I.U. Post 

St. Joseph’s University 

 Suffolk Community College 

 SUNY Farmingdale 

 
Please register for your appointment in the counseling center 

beginning October 28th.  The counseling center will provide you 

with the application packet for each of the schools that you are 

interested in.  Packets will not be available after November 8th.   

 

 



     

 


